
  
        
 

 
 
 

07 December 2022 
San José, Costa Rica.  
 
 
To the attention of 
UNITWIN/UNESCO Chairs Programme. 
 
 
Abelardo Morales-Gamboa, Professor at the National University of Costa Rica, writes to 
express the support of the Academic Committee of the Doctorate in Social Sciences of this 
University for the renewal of the UNESCO Chair Migration, Development and Human Rights 
at the Autonomous University of Zacatecas, coordinated by Dr. Raúl Delgado Wise. 
 
The activities developed by the Chair are an important reference for academic research and 
cooperation on public policies on migration and human rights to our university and other 
academic centers in Costa Rica.  Consequently, the continuation of the Chair's work will 
allow us to continue collaborations both with our university and with other academic 
programs of which we are a part in the Central American and Caribbean region. 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
Abelardo Morales-Gamboa, PhD. 
Professor and Academic Committee Coordinator 
 
 
 


